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February 09, 2022

On February 8, 2022, Director of Public Policy & Advocacy Karen Horn wrote to Rep. Amy

Sheldon, Chair of House Natural Resources, regarding H.511, a bill that would promote

housing in Vermont, and which the committee has not yet taken up.

Click the link below to read the letter.
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